



## **Chromebook Distribution**

Bear Creek Community Charter School will distribute new Chromebooks to parents, along with supplemental materials students will need for distance/online learning, on Thursday, November 12th and Friday, November 13th. Parents or legal guardians can pick up the devices and materials at the school during the posted hours.

Parents/legal guardians will have to sign a release for the new technology and we ask that you please bring a photo ID. Distribution will occur at the back door to the school (area where car riders are dismissed). Enter the fenced area through the open double gates near the loading dock and follow the concrete walkway behind the school. Watch for the orange traffic cones and the big blue "dancing man" to guide the way. Please maintain six feet of social distance upon arrival. Face coverings are required.

All students will need a Chromebook for distance/virtual learning - these Chromebooks will also be a vital tool that students will use when we resume in-person instruction. Students will receive a new Chromebook along with a two-part power cord/charger. The Chromebook should be brought back to school with students on December 7th or December 8th (depending on grade). The Chromebook and two-part charger must be turned in at the end of the school year.

Thursday, November 12, 2020 Noon to 6:00 p.m.

~ or ~

Friday, November 13, 2020 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.